Robert C. 
 Cole         
& Assoc.
Certified Pubic Accountant

February 28, 2011



Mr. David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Attn: Records Center
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Basin Disposal, Inc. G-118
       Re: Docket #TG-110322

Dear Secretary:

At the instruction of Chris Mickelson, Regulatory Analyst, Regulatory Services Division, we would like to ask permission to withdraw pages 1 and special fuel surcharge supplement #34 of tariff 92 for Basin Disposal, Inc. issued February 18, 2011 to become effective April 5, 2011.  



If we can provide any further information, please call Bob Cole
at 206-525-2614


Sincerely,
Robert C. Cole
Enclosures









Member: AICPA, WSCPA, WRRA
10303 Meridian Ave N, Suite 201 Seattle, WA 98133 (206) 525-2614  Fax (206) 525-7842
